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Creating Passports for Antibiotic awareness

The college of Pharmacy at Al Ain University, Al Ain campus, celebrated the “World
Antimicrobial Awareness Week” under the theme “Spread Awareness and Stop Resistance”.

The pharmacy students raised awareness about antibiotics, shared stories about their
consequences, and demonstrated how the actions of individuals, in communities affect the
spread of resistance. They also distributed, Antibiotics awareness passports that enlighten the
role of pharmacists in raising awareness.

Dr. Khairi Mustafa, Dean of the College of Pharmacy, accompanied by a number of college
professors, reviewed the students' work, listened to the information provided, and participated in
cultural competitions held by students to professors for entertainment.

This event is an opportunity for students to increase awareness and public trust regarding their
vital role in improving healthcare.
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